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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 3:53 PM
To: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO)
Subject: RE: Marathon Oil Company - 2RP-5392 Closure
Attachments: (C-141 Final)  Fiddle Fee 23X No. 1H 5.7.19.pdf

Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Fiddle Fee 23X No. 1H 
 
Ms. Karrigan, 
OCD has received your closure request and final C-141 for Marathon Oil Company - Initial C141 - Fiddle Fee 23X No. 1H 
2RP-5392, thank you. This closure is approved.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
811 S First St. Artesia 
NM 88210 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and 
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the 
environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any 
other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 7, 2019 3:09 PM 
To: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 
Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - 2RP-5392 Closure 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Please see the attached closure for 2RP-5392. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Callie Karrigan 
HES Professional – Environmental 
Office: 575-297-0956 
Cell: 405-202-1028 
 


